
Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

The Florham Park School District is happy to announce the hiring of the new Brooklake School
Principal, Mrs. Kerri Waibel, effective July 1, 2022.   Mrs. Waibel was approved at tonight’s
special BOE meeting.  Currently, Mrs. Waibel serves as the Director of Curriculum and
Instruction, as well as the Acting Principal/Director of Special Services in the Prospect Park
School District, after previously having served as a Principal at an Apple Montessori Elementary
School.  We are excited to welcome Mrs. Waibel to our family!

Dr. Caponegro


